
-
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 26, 1976 

• 
The President. 

of the Senate 

Sir: 

I ask Congress to consider an amendment to the 
request for appropriations transmitted in the budget 
for the fiscal year 1977 in the amount of $218,460 
for the legislative branch. 

The details of this proposal are set forth in the 
enclosed letter from the Clerk of the u. S. House 
of Representatives and the attachment. As required 
by law this addition to the budget made by the legislative 
branch is submitted without change. 

Respectfully, 

0 

Enclosure 
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June 28, 1976 

• Honorable James T. Lynn 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of The President 
Washington, D. C. 20505 

Dear Mr. Lynn: 

-

I submit herewith for transmission to Congress, 
an amendment for the Legislative Branch, U.S. House 
of Representatives, to the FY 1977 Budget in the amount 
of $218,460, for the Capitol Police Board. 

If I can be of any further assistance to you in 
this matter, please do not hesitate to call on me. 

With kind regards, I am 

Sincerely, -~!: 

.see; : ... Dr.7~ 
EDMUND L. HENSHAW, JR., 
U.S. House of Representatives 

Enclosure 
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LEGISLATIVE BRANCH 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

.;:-:..• 

Heading 

CAPITOL POLICE 

1977 
request 
pending 

Capitol Police Board 
(In the first paragraph 
under the above heading 

$1~400,400 

delete "$1,400,400" and insert 
in lieu thereof $1,618,860 and 
delete the period after the 
last sentence and insert in 
lieu thereof:) :Provided further, 
That $109,230 of th1s amount is 
trov1ded to cover the costs of a 

percent salary increase, approved 
retroactive to October 1, 1975, 
for the purpose of re1mburs1ng 
the District of Columbia government 
for the costs of that salary 
increase from October 1, 1975, through 
September 30, 1976.) 

, 

0 

-

1977 
proposed 
amendment 

$218,460 

1977 
revised 
request 

$1,618,860 




